
Rail Trail Lighting Renewal – Torquay Rd to Urraween Rd 

PROJECT:

This project  provides for the replacement of the 

existing pathway lighting along a 2.3 kilometre 

section of the Rail Trail between Torquay Road and 

Urraween Road.   

The project was identified for completion as the 

existing lighting system is deteriorated and beyond 

repair.  The upgrading works will also bring the 

lighting up to current standards with energy-

efficient LED technology. 

PROJECT ESTIMATE:

$920,000 (Project cost includes purchase of Principal 

Supplied materials), (this project is funded through 

the State Government’s Works for Queensland 

Funding Program) 

PROJECT SCOPE OF WORKS: 

The project scope is as follows: 

Torquay Rd to Old Maryborough Rd 

 Supply and installation of new architectural light 

poles and LED luminaires. 

Old Maryborough Rd to Boat Harbour Drive 

 Supply and installation of new architectural light 

poles and LED luminaires. 

Boat Harbour Drive to Urraween Rd 

 Replacement of existing luminaires with new energy-

efficient LED lighting. 

The traffic and pedestrian management plan that will 

be put in place for the duration of the construction 

period will manage the work site to allow continuous 

use of the rail trail. 

INDICATIVE PROJECT MILESTONES 

April 2025 Final Design 

June 2025 Tender Period 

Aug/Sept 25 Construction Period 

Jan 2026 Project Completion 

Note:  Project milestones are subject to contract and 
weather and may change. 



Rail Trail Lighting Renewal – Torquay Rd to Old Maryborough Rd



Rail Trail Lighting Renewal – Old Maryborough Rd to Boat Harbour Drive



Rail Trail Lighting Renewal – Boat Harbour Drive to Urraween Rd






